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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT AND RESCHEDULE  
 

In view of the issued suspension of work in the government offices by the Local Government 
Unit of San Carlos City, Pangasinan, due to the effects of Typhoon ‘Pepito’, Notice is hereby 
issued to declare the POSTPONEMENT of the scheduled Opening of bids of the Project: 
 

Procurement of GOODS 20241022-001 
 

‘PROCUREMENT OF SECURITY SERVICES FOR SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF SAN 
CARLOS CITY, PANGASINAN (APPLICABLE PERIOD - JANUARY 01, 2025 TO 

DECEMBER 31, 2025)’ 
 

ABC: PHP369,600.00 
 

 
 
Please be informed that the bidding activities shall be adjusted as follows: 
 

PROJECT SUBMISSION OF 
BIDS 

OPENING OF BIDS 

1. PROCUREMENT OF SECURITY SERVICES 

FOR SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF SAN 

CARLOS CITY, PANGASINAN (APPLICABLE 

PERIOD - JANUARY 01, 2025 TO 

DECEMBER 31, 2025) 

 
 
from November 18, 
2024 to November 
20, 2024 at 10:00 
AM 

 
 
from November 18, 
2024 to November 20, 
2024 at 10:30 AM 

 
 

Please be guided. 

 

For further inquiries, you may reach the office through the telephone number and email 

address listed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

            DOMINGO L. LAUD, EdD, CESE 
            OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

                                             Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
.  


